
CALL FOR POSTERS

Any UVA faculty member, staff member, fellow, resident, postdoc,
graduate student, or undergraduate student is eligible to submit a
poster abstract on any subject related to neuroscience. 

Eligibility

Guidelines
Submissions will include title, author information, and 250-word
description. No tables or figures may be included in the abstract.
Posters should be no larger than 48 inches x 48 inches.

The 2025 Brain Retreat seeks to enhance the UVA

neuroscience community through a poster session, research

talks, and networking. The poster session is Tuesday, April 29,

11:00 am – 1:00 pm in the Newcomb Hall Ballroom. 

Questions? Contact us at BrainUVA@uvahealth.org 

Raffle
Trainee lead authors of posters meeting the guidelines and
deadline above will be entered into a raffle for one of three $500
awards toward travel/registration to a neuroscience research
conference.

Submission deadline: Monday, March 31, 2025
at 11:59pm EDT

SUBMISSION
PORTAL

https://virginia.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9HUqfMo3jbWAFa6

